NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

PALACE PIER COURT HEADLAND MAINTENANCE PROJECT - SITE RESTORATION
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Disclaimer: The data used to create this map was compiled from a variety of sources & dates. The TRCA takes no responsibility for errors or omissions in the data and retains
the right to make changes & corrections at anytime without notice. For further information about the data on this map, please contact the TRCA Restoration and
Infrastructure Division. (416) 661-6600.

Start Date: Spring 2021
Completion Date: Spring 2021

*Timeline is subject to change

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA), in partnership with the City of Toronto, recently
completed major maintenance works on an erosion control structure along the shoreline of Palace Pier Court.
The objective of the work was to repair the shoreline structure in order to provide long-term erosion

protection and reduce the risk to public safety. Shoreline repair works were completed from late October to
December 2020.

Final site restoration is scheduled to take place in Spring 2021, as weather conditions allow. To ensure public
safety, the previous work area (highlighted in red) will remain closed until site restoration is complete. Please
respect all fencing that remains on-site and do not enter the closed area.

When restoration takes place in Spring 2021, the areas highlighted in orange will also be closed to facilitate
restoration work. The work is anticipated to take 2-3 weeks in duration. During construction hours, equipment
will cross the multi-use trail at the designated crossing point to transport material to the restoration site. The
multi-use trail will remain open during the workday for public use and Traffic Control Persons will be on-site to
stop pedestrian and cyclist traffic when equipment is crossing the path. During this time, the trail crossing will
be fully open with no interruptions to traffic flow on evenings, weekends, and holidays.

For your safety and the safety of others, please obey all posted construction signs and stay clear of the work
area and equipment. Your cooperation and patience with this undertaking is appreciated.

For more information on the project please contact:

Rebecca Salvatore, Project Manager, Engineering Projects
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority

416.560.1823 | rebecca.salvatore@trca.ca
https://trca.ca/palace-pier-court
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